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Representatives,  

 

Vote no on any new tax and fee increases. This new version would send the money 

to ODOT’s general fund which wouldn’t connect it to any specific project. How asinine 

as the state has already lost the trust of the people. 

 

Increased taxes and fees are the number one reason many of us are looking to leave 

this state. Do something wild and don’t increase the taxpayer burden!  Then do 

something even more wild! Hold yourselves and every state agency accountable, 

work within budgets and cut ridiculous spending.  

 

Speed bump study? Seriously? Vote no.  


